
From: Scott Jr., Frank
To: Collins, Gilbert
Cc: Rainey, Derrick M.; Kabaou, Abdoul; Pruitt, Kendra
Subject: Re: Development Consultant RFQ
Date: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 1:58:02 PM

Approved. 

I Appreciate You,
FSJ

On Jul 1, 2020, at 1:11 PM, Collins, Gilbert wrote:

﻿
Mayor,
I would like to utilize the below staff members for the selection committee.
RFQ for Development Consultant
1). Charles Blake
2). Jamie Collins
3). Emily Cox
4). John Eckart
5). Kendra Pruitt
Sincerely,
Jamie Collins, PE | Director
City of Little Rock | Planning and Development
723 W. Markham | Little Rock, AR 72201-1334
Phone: 501-371-6818 | Fax: 501-399-3435
https://www.littlerock.gov/

From: Scott Jr., Frank 
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 7:03 PM
To: Rainey, Derrick M. ; Collins, Gilbert 
Cc: Kabaou, Abdoul ; Pruitt, Kendra 
Subject: RE: Development Consultant RFQ
Let’s proceed.
I Appreciate You,
FSJ

From: Rainey, Derrick M. <drainey@littlerock.gov> 
Sent: Friday, May 8, 2020 11:57 AM
To: Collins, Gilbert <gcollins@littlerock.gov>
Cc: Kabaou, Abdoul <akabaou@littlerock.gov>; Scott Jr., Frank
<fscottjr@littlerock.gov>; Pruitt, Kendra <kpruitt@littlerock.gov>
Subject: RE: Development Consultant RFQ
Jamie,
Attached is the revised RFQ.
Please provide the approval selection committee to authorize the advertisement of the
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RFQ. Also, it will need to be advertised in the newspaper. We have missed the 12noon
deadline for this Sunday however, it can be advertised in next Sunday’s paper to meet
the ordinance statue.
I will forward to the selection committee for review upon your response.
Derrick M. Rainey
Little Rock Purchasing Division – Assistant Purchasing Manager
500 West Markham Street
City Hall, Suite 300
Little Rock, AR 72201
501.371.4560 (main)
501.371.4563 (office)
drainey@littlerock.gov
LRPurchasing@littlerock.gov (general inquiries)
In response to the ongoing COVID-19 outbreak, Mayor Frank Scott, Jr. declared a
state of emergency in Little Rock, Arkansas, on March 12, 2020. To protect the
health of all persons in the community, the City of Little Rock has reduced staff to
essential-only and all City buildings are closed to the general public effective
Wednesday, March 18, 2020.
You can stay up to date at littlerock.gov/covid19. Stay well by using social distancing
and washing your hands.
From: Kabaou, Abdoul 
Sent: Friday, May 8, 2020 10:11 AM
To: Rainey, Derrick M. <drainey@littlerock.gov>
Subject: FW: Development Consultant RFQ

From: Collins, Gilbert 
Sent: Friday, May 8, 2020 9:26 AM
To: Scott Jr., Frank <fscottjr@littlerock.gov>
Cc: Pruitt, Kendra <kpruitt@littlerock.gov>; Kabaou, Abdoul <akabaou@littlerock.gov>
Subject: Development Consultant RFQ
Everyone,
For your review.
Jamie Collins, PE | Director
City of Little Rock | Planning and Development
723 W. Markham | Little Rock, AR 72201-1334
Phone: 501-371-6818 | Fax: 501-399-3435
https://www.littlerock.gov/
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